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19th January 2023 
 
 
Dar Parents and Carers: 
 
As you are no doubt aware, members of the National Education Union have recently voted to take 
part in industrial action.  Currently, the dates that the NEU has said its members will be taking 
action are 1 February, and 2nd March.  The NEU has stated that further industrial action may take 
place on 15th and 16th March if the government do not reach a settlement. 
 
Teachers at Horsell Junior are members of a variety of different unions, and some are members of 
the NEU.  At this present time, I do not know how many of our teachers will be taking part in 
industrial action, and they do not have to inform the school of their intentions.   
 
I am aware that parents will need to plan ahead and will continue to keep parents up-to-date as 
and when I can.   It may be, however, that I am unable to give parents a full view of whether classes 
will remain open until the day of the strike.  
 
Taking strike action is never an easy decision for any employee, and I am aware that there will be 
a wide range of views and opinions on this matter.   The teachers at Horsell Junior care passionately 
about their profession, and any action that employees take should be seen in this context.   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Celia M Wand BMUs QTS NPQH 
Headteacher 
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